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26th July 2021 

Updates 

Training Days 

Due to the change to the school calendar by Leeds because of the extra bank holiday next year, we 

have made the decision to amend our training days so that the children will finish on a Friday next 

summer and not a Tuesday like this year. 

They are as follows: 

Friday 12th November 2021  

Friday 28th January 2021 

Friday 17th June 2022 

Monday 25th July 2022 

Tuesday 26th July 2022 

The summer term will end next year for the children on Friday 22nd July 2022 

Children should not attend school on these days. 

 

School starts again on Monday the 6th of September. We expect all children to return to school 

that day. 

From September, children must be in school by 8.50am. Attendance in school is vital after the 

challenging last two years and we will hopefully have a more normal year. 

If the new rules the government plan to introduce come into place in August children and adults 

who are double jabbed will no longer need to isolate and we should have a much more consistent 

year where we can make sure children are in school every day and achieve their full potential. 
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